Getting things done — Blackness Road
#dundeewestend

I recently received complaints that the road surface is poor at the junction
where Blackness Road meets Balgay Road/Blackness Avenue.

I raised this with the City Council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership and have
had the following helpful response :
“Bailie Macpherson

Thank you for your email. This location has been identified for structural
inlay hopefully next financial year.”
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